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Laura Dorbeck

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2022/5281/P

Attachments: M3D29C2.DOC

From: Davies, Louise <Louise.Davies@HistoricEngland.org.uk>  

Sent: 19 December 2022 14:47 

To: Laura Dorbeck <Laura.Dorbeck@camden.gov.uk> 

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2022/5281/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care 

with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports 

of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Laura, 

 

Re EIA Scoping - West Kentish Town Estate Land 

 

Thank you for your consultation to Historic England. I have reviewed the Scoping Report and I am in agreement with 

the outcome that archaeology (buried heritage) can be scoped out of the ES. 

 

Thanks 

 

Louise 

 
Louise Davies (she/her) 
Archaeology Adviser (GLAAS) 
London and South East Region 
Historic England, 4th Floor Cannon Bridge House, 25 Dowgate Hill, London EC4R 2YA 
020 7973 3740       07990 339949 
 

 

 

 

Work with us to champion heritage and improve lives. Read our Future Strategy and get involved at 
historicengland.org.uk/strategy. 
Follow us:  Facebook  |  Twitter  |  Instagram     Sign up to our newsletter      

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If 
you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor 
act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please 
read our full privacy policy for more information. 

 


